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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act of 2021 established the Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery 

Fund (CSLFRF) which allowed the United States Treasury to distribute funding to the Commonwealth of 

Viriginia and mandated that Non-Entitlement Units (NEUs) of government be distributed funding according 

to a formula based on population. The Town of Warrenton is considered a NEU and has received a total 

allocation of $10,403,180 in two separate tranches, with the second tranche received July 21, 2022.  

 

BACKGROUND 

The Town Council has previously appropriated the entire allocation to various projects as detailed below. 

Several projects have been completed under budget. Staff recommends Town Council reallocate these 

unspent funds. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council Meeting Date: October 8, 2024 

Agenda Title: ARPA Fund Reallocation 

Requested Action: Reallocate unspent ARPA Funds 

Department / Agency Lead: Finance Department 

Staff Lead: Brooke Campbell, Budget Manager 
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Due to the time restrictions set by the United States Treasury and recent direction from council, staff 

recommends the balance for reallocation be used towards the Primary Clarifier (CIP project S-001). 

Allocation of these unspent ARPA funds will reduce the amount of funding that will be required from the 

Water & Sewer fund for this project.  

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Reallocate unspent ARPA Funds to Primary Clarifier Project (S-001).  

 

ATTACHMENTS 

None. 

 


